
   

  
  

In Tyumen Region, probe launched into missing girl

  

The police got a report that a 13-year-old girl left her home on Respubliki street at about 9 PM on 28
June 2016 in Tyumen and never came back.

According to preliminary data, she was seen last on 29 June 2016 visiting one of her classmates.
Nobody has seen her since. Before that the girl had never left home for so long.

To find out all the circumstances and to find the missing girl as soon as possible, the Tyumen Region
Office of the Investigative Committee has opened a criminal investigation in a crime under Part 2,
item “c” of Article 105 of the RF Penal Code (murder of a minor).

At the moment the investigators are looking into all the details of the incident. The investigation is
ongoing. 
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